
The Society of Physics
Students with the help of Dr.
Sean P. McBride had a great
time with new students to
Marshall with a dodgeball
game on August 16, 2018!
The event took place on INTO
field (labeled East Hall Lawn
on campus maps) as part of
the Week of Welcome.
Students were invited to arrive
whenever, play dodgeball,
take advantage of the free
lemonade and soda, then
leave whenever. All were
welcomed, regardless of class
standing or major, and the
winner of each game received
a free Marshall physics t-shirt!
Thank you for Nichole Jervis,
Administrative Secretary, for
all her help during the event!

https://www.marshall.edu/physics/society-physics-students/
https://works.bepress.com/sean-mcbride/
https://www.marshall.edu/wow/
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